
Did you know? Many low-income families in our Region
struggle to pay for feminine hygiene products. In the US, 1 in 5

girls miss school, or women miss work, during their
monthly cycle because they don't have supplies.

I Support the Girls Great Lakes Bay Region, MI in partnership
with the YWCA Great Lakes Bay Region is holding our Stock

Up for Summer Supply Drive to provide low income or
unhoused women and girls in Saginaw, Midland, and Bay
Counties with care packages to aid in reducing barriers to

economic success, like period poverty. No one should have to
choose between feeding herself and her personal health &

dignity.

We are accepting donations of pads, tampons, and new
bras in all types and sizes. 

Stock Up for Summer Supply Drive
April 29 - May 31, 2024

Scan to 
Learn More!


